University Library - Improvement Work in January 2016
(15/01/2016)

Dear colleagues and students,

Please be kindly informed that there is some improvement work on 3/F and 4/F in the
Library from now until 31 Jan (Tentative time of completion). Affected areas includes Quiet
Reading Area on 3/F and General Reading Area on 4/F. Some noise will occur during the

process. We are sorry for all inconveniences caused.
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